
             Weekly News     Focus Areas for the Week 
–This week we will hear about the Baptism of the Lord at 
Mass.  This reminds us of our own baptism and how we 
were washed clean of sin and filled with the Light of Christ. 
We are called to continue to shine that light for all to see. 

–Winter is here and the children enjoy their lunch recess.  
They are doing a great job of remembering their outdoor 
winter attire.  It is nice to witness their joy of playing in the 
snow. 

-Please look in the Home Folders for information regarding 
Songfest.  Mark your calendars as this is a beautiful 
opportunity to listen to all the talented voices as our 
students in the diocese praise God together. I am excited to 
attend on Wednesday, March 23.  More information will be 
available as the date approaches.

-Monday, Jan. 10, is our next charity day.  This month our 
donations will go to assist those who are suffering from the 
tornadoes in the south.  

-Altar Serving-our class will have an opportunity to altar 
serve on the Friday Masses.  They are excited to be able to 
serve and learn more about altar serving.  

-Be sure to check out the amazing art projects on 
Classdojo as well as their 3-D snowflakes that are 
decorating our classroom.  They all did a wonderful job. 

Important Dates
Monday-Jan. 10 Charity Day
Friday-Spelling Test; Unit 8 Math Test;  Mass

Religion-The Greatest Commandment
Math-2 digit multiplication
Reading-The Art of Poetry
Science-Invertebrates
Social Studies-Northeast Regions
English-Irregular Verbs
Phonics-sounds of e
Spelling-change y to i
Writing-Animal Report

             Spelling Words for Jan. 14

January 10-14, 2022
Baptism of the Lord
The Lord will bless his people with peace.   Psalm 29:1


